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NEWS RELEASE 

 

CARESSSANT CARE’S STATEMENT IN REGARDS TO MULTI-JURISTICTIONAL POLICE 

INVESTIGATION 

For Immediate Release – October 24, 2016 

 

Woodstock – Caressant Care Woodstock Long Term Care Home is cooperating fully with 

police investigating the actions of a former staff member, a registered nurse, who left 

our Home's employ approximately two and a half years ago.  

We remain in regular contact with the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care. Our 

highest priority is to continue to provide for the physical, social and spiritual needs of 

our residents, and that remains our focus.  We deeply regret the additional grief and 

stress this is imposing on the families involved.   

We are determined to avoid compromising the police investigation in any way and are 

therefore unable to provide any additional comment at this time.  

 

Lee Griffi 

Manager of Corporate Communications  

519-539-0408 ext. 225 or at 519-537-1774 (Cell) 
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